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Our regular meeting will be held on Monday, September 20th at 7:00pm in the AHEPA 
Room at the Ascension Cathedral in Oakland.  
 
                                                        Meeting Adgenda 
 

• A Zoom District Convention is scheduled for Saturday, September 18th. Delegates 
were nominated at our last meeting. Information on how to participate will be provided 
to those members who receive the bulletin by e-mail. Please make an effort to 
participate and step up to be a District Board of Director in order to ensure the 
continued success of our organization.   

• PFA National Convention scheduled for October 15th to 17th in Chicago has been  
postponed until June 2022 because of COVID concerns. 

• A Chapter donation of $3,000 to the Father Paris Memorial Fund was approved at our 
last meeting, but requires final approval of the membership at this meeting. 

• Our chapter will sponsor the coffee hour at the ArtoClasia on Sunday, September 26th  

• Planning for the Arcadian Christmas Party scheduled for Sunday, December 12th, 
2021 at Ascension Cathedral. 

• Discussion and planning for 2022 Macaronada lunch scheduled for Sunday, February 
27th at the Ascension Cathedral. 

• Discussion and final approval on increasing our High School Awards from $500 to 
$1,000 and University Scholarship from $1,000 to $1,500.  

• Discussion on making a donation to Greece’s Fire Victims Fund being sponsored by 
the PFA 
 

Congratulations to the following high school students who received Skopi’s 2020/21 High 
School Gift; Elena Apostolopoulos, Anastasia Woods, Emma Bournazos and Stacey 
Alexakos. 
 

Fraternally yours, 
 
Eleni Kollias-Wanken                  Mary Gianopoulos 
Chapter President                      Chapter Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 

Website:www.panarcadianwest.org 

 

mailto:marygianopoulos@yahoo.com
mailto:marygianopoulos@yahoo.com

